
Addingham Parish Council – Meeting 15/12/2021 

Matters Arising – report for information 

 

• Rospa inspection completed on MUGA 12/11/21 

• Letter box fitted at Pavillion, addressing now instructed  

• Acknowledgement rec’d from Planning department to comments made re: long stay 
carparking adequacy within the Ilkley Neighbourhood Development Plan 
Consultation 

• Work completed to update website and install new calendar plug in. Training 
completed. 

• Ward Cllr has requested traffic monitoring along Main Street in the areas identified 
by Council during November 2021 meeting. 

• Response received from enforcement officer regarding the tipping of building waste 
(historical) at High Mill (Dawson Crossley Field). Letter sent to owners of the field. 

• Traffic update received from Bradford Officers 

• Letters sent to Hub neighbours requesting considerate parking in the occasional 
space next to the Library. 

• Volunteers from AEG have planted hedging at the Bowling club to fill the gaps 

• Bradford have responded to PC request for new dog poo signage around the village. 
This has been completed by officers. 

• A response has been received from Robbie Moore regarding the comments made by 
the Parish Council concerning the age and size of Airedale Hospital. Any further 
information that he receives from the Department of Health, will be share with 
Council. 

• Final Costs have been received from the Civic Society in relation to the Best Kept 
Village Sign. The balance required from the Parish council is £1050 (approved during 
June 2021 meeting, minute 49/21 refers). The project received financial support 
from generous members of the community and the grand unveiling was well 
attended in early December. A joint press release was published by the Ilkley 
Gazette 

• The defibrillator installation is complete at Olicana. Clerk has now sent a letter to 
Clarke Foley Addingham trustees regarding the pledged donation. 
 

 

 

 


